
News Update 
17th April 2020 Summer Term 5 Week 1 

 PHIA MyMaths Primary Portals are to go 
live! 

 
We are delighted to announce that the children’s 
mymaths ‘portals’ will go live from Monday 20th 
April 2020.  Staff have posted suggested maths activ-
ities for the children to enjoy and complete.  The 
generic links will be provided on the suggested activ-
ity timetable.  
How to access MyMaths Primary 
To access your school‘s account you will need to log 
in at www.mymaths.co.uk using your main school 
login details.   

School Login: pound                            

Password: circle116 

Accessing my Portal:  You should have received a 
Parentmail with your child’s portal login details.  
Once you have logged in via the school account, 
please click on the ‘my portal tab’ and enter your 
child’s login and password.  Both will consist of     
either a three digit or three letter combination. 

 

 
Once your child is logged in to their portal account 
there will be activities for the children to click on and 
enjoy.   
 
Further support in accessing the system can be 
found at: 
https://support.mymaths.co.uk/parent-support/walk-
through-for-parents/  

   We are thinking of you! 

Please remember that you can   follow us at https://
twitter.com/PHInfants   
@PHIReception https://twitter.com/PHIReception 
@PHIYear1 https://twitter.com/PHIYear1 

@PHIYear2 https://twitter.com/PHIYear2 

 

We are really enjoying seeing all the activities that 
the children are participating in.  Staff will continue 
to share suggested ideas and links during this        
period.   

Suggested learning activities:  Pirates 
Whilst the Academy continues to be closed, staff 
continue to be working hard to create suggested 
learning   activities  for the children to enjoy and 
best       support  parents and carers during this 
unique period.  
To further support you in delivering the suggested 
activities, we will  continue to post a suggested 
weekly  timetable linked to the home learning 
grids on our website.  There is a suggested       
timetable for each year group. We hope you      
continue to find these  useful as a guide.   
The theme for this week is linked to ‘Pirates’.  We 
remain conscious of ensuring our families enjoy 
time together and as a result, suggested times for 
games and activities to  enjoy as a family remain.  
Please see these as a guide. 
 
Please note, we are fully aware of the potential 
stresses that could be felt during this time.  
Please see these suggested activities as a guide 
and please manage your time under the umbrella 
of, ‘Do what you can!’ 

http://www.mymaths.co.uk/
https://support.mymaths.co.uk/parent-support/walk-through-for-parents/
https://support.mymaths.co.uk/parent-support/walk-through-for-parents/
https://twitter.com/PHInfants
https://twitter.com/PHInfants
https://twitter.com/PHIReception
https://twitter.com/PHIYear1
https://twitter.com/PHIYear2

